
Greenfield Fire Department 
P.O. Box 146, Greenfield, NH 03047

Meeting Minutes

June 4, 2018 
18:30 pm

P E A Member P E A Member P E A Member
X 1 Chaz Babb, Capt. X 10 Louise Gryval H.R. X 19 Shelby Pagan

X 2 Doug Batty, Capt. X 11 David Hall, Chief X 20 David Simmons, Lieut
X 3 Diane Boilard, DEMD X 12 Eugene Hennessey, FW X 21 Tyler St. Cyr

X 4 Chris Borden X 13 Mike Hoiriis X 22 Ariel Temple
X 5 Michael Borden, Capt. X 14 Jeff LaCourse, Dep. X 23 Anna Voglino
X 6 Tod Bryer X 15 Moto Maguire X 24   Denis Filipetti
X 7 Tyler Chilelli, Lieut. X 16 Dave Martin, EMD 25
X 8 Karen Day, DEMD X 17 Scott Martin 26

X 9  Aaron Graham X 18 Kyle O’Dowd 27

1. MEETING CALLED TO ORDER:  18:40

2. ATTENDANCE: See list above. 

3. VISITORS:  None

4. NEW APPLICANTS:  None

5. MINI TRAINING:  None

6. APPARATUS REPORTS:

 13 Rescue  1: In service

 13 Rescue  2:  In service  

 13 Engine   3: In service 

 13 Tanker   1:  Expected in December

 13 Ladder  1:  In service

 13 Brush    1: In service 

 13 Boat      1: In service 

 13 Boat      2: In service 

7. DRILLS, MEETINGS, TRAININGS & OTHER:

 Training:   From now on all training nights are on Tuesdays at 18:30

 2nd Tuesday – June 12th – EMS part of NCCP Process 

 3rd Tuesday – June 19th – TBA Fire

 4th Tuesday – June 26th – TBA Fire

 Other Training Opportunities: None

8. OLD BUSINESS: 

 Sunday Morning Church at GFD 9 am to 11 am. Open to all members who can attend.

 Wood splitting – Made $670 over Memorial Day weekend. Turn out has been good. This past weekend 
there was only $40 in the box. We still have wood to split but will need more for the summer. The Chief 
will contact Tod Mason to have more brought down. Lieut. Chilelli will get more gas for the saws before 
Thursday.
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9. NEW BUSINESS: 

 The payment schedule has changed from last year. It will now be Dec – May and Jun – Nov when the 
checks come. The stipend has gone up a bit to $12.50 per call. The call volume has gone down a bit 
from last year.

 You need to let everyone know if there are substitutes for duty nights a few days before the change. 
Scott Martin offered to cover others if he's eligible. The Chief assured him that he can cover anyone that 
isn't an officer.

 Be careful using emails when discussing coverage. If you use an email subject that doesn't pertain to 
coverage, you may not get an answer on it.

 Dry hydrants need to be checked soon.

10. GRANT PROPOSALS: 

 None

11. ANNOUNCEMENTS:  

 Run Tally – Lieut. Simmons still on top!

 There was a good turn-out on Friday for a drug call concerning two individuals.

 Everyone thanked Ariel for cleaning the bunk room. Make sure you use a sheet even when using a 
sleeping bag. Also please use the lockers for personal items when you are not here on consecutive 
nights.

 Allrose Farm's first wedding will be on July 1st. The barn is fully sprinkled and there is 15,000 gals of 
water in the basement plus the fire pond. Dep. LaCourse asked if a brief tour of the barn could be 
arranged. Capt. Borden will check.   

 Capt. Batty stated that there is a new thermometer in the rescue bag. It takes 2 seconds to get a 
reading. Lieut. Simmons said that we also have alcohol swabs to wipe the thermometer head between 
patients.

 Lieut. Simmons went to the Johnny and Friends event at BCH. It was well attended and GFD was well 
received.

 Chief Hall is having a memorial for his son on the 23rd and asks that people be around for coverage 
during the day.

 Everyone thanked Chief Hall and Fire Warden Hennessey for dinner.

12. Dinner for next meeting: Capt. Borden

13. Next Business Meeting:  Monday, July 2, 2018 at 18:30 p.m.

MEETING ADJOURNED:  19:30

Respectfully submitted,
Karen Day, Administrative Assistant


